
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor Althoff and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Reserve Officer Program 

 

DATE:  January 30, 2020 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Officer Paul Larson, our Volunteer Coordinator has been trying to increase our Reserve 

Program membership.  He has been working with Lt. Berg though the selection and 

background process and advised the following persons have passed the selection process.   

 

I am requesting the following persons to be added to the Reserve Program roster:  

 

 Carlee Walker -Cannon Falls Resident 

 

Tucker Lemmerman -Pine Island Resident 

 

 

This will bring our reserve roster to six members.  Officer Larson is actively trying to 

increase the number of reserve officer members, which provide a valuable role to the 

police department and service to our community. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion and Approval the above listed persons to be added to the Reserve Officer 

Program as volunteer employees. 


